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Roberta DiMezza

From: nancyahlgren2017@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 1:04 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Please vote NO

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
On the so-called "Lila Manfield Sapinsley Compassionate Care Act" (2024--H7100). 
The elderly and disabled need our compassion and care, not death by prescription. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Nancy Ahlgren 
38 Selkirk Road, Cranston RI 02905 


